
Safe Space at Bo’s Place
A grief support gathering for children and families
who experienced the death of a loved one in the

Texas Hill Country floods

Bo’s Place invites all children, families, and adults grieving the
death of a friend or family member during the Hill Country flood.
This is a welcoming and compassionate space where grief is met

with hope, care, and connection. Children will have space to share
and express, with gentle guidance from our grief support team.
Adults can connect with others navigating similar experiences.

 Whether you want to talk, listen, create, or just be—
there’s a place for you here.

Monday, July 21 and Friday, July 25
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

10050 Buffalo Speedway, Houston, TX 77054

713-942-8339 • info@bosplace.org • www.bosplace.org

RSVP NOW
https://bit.ly/BosPlaceFloodSupport


